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和,オンサイト,2014-10-14
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ト,2014-12-11
  De Gruyter Handbook of Responsible Project
Management Beverly L. Pasian,Nigel L.
Williams,2023-01-30 The narrative about the
project management profession is dominated by
discussions of “success” and “failure” along with
the need to improve the competence of project
managers. As a result, the community is engaged in
a fruitless search for a combination of tools,
techniques and practices that will result in
desired outcomes for funders. While the profession
has made recent attempts to incorporate
environmental and social responsibility, these
areas are still framed within the existing
discourses of project delivery. The De Gruyter
Handbook of Responsible Project Management seeks
to rethink project management by integrating
contributions from the emerging responsible
Management domain. This handbook will explore the
nature and extent of project professionals’
responsibility at different levels – individual,
team, organizational and societal – along with the
implications for education, research and practice.
The De Gruyter Handbook of Responsible Project
Management offers cutting-edge insights into the
fi eld of project management. It is an essential
reference for scholars and practitioners.
  The Exercise Professional's Guide to Optimizing
Health Jeffrey L. Roitman,Tom La Fontaine,2011
Published in cooperation with the American College
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of Sports Medicine, The Exercise Professional's
Guide to Optimizing Health enables you to design
and implement exercise programs based on the
latest research to help people avoid the onset of
chronic disease. Moreover, it shows you how to
design exercise programs so that people with
chronic disease can safely benefit from exercise.
This text begins with an overview of the
epidemiology of chronic disease and is then
divided into three parts. Part One clearly
explains pathophysiology concepts common to all
chronic diseases as well as the healthful effects
of exercise and nutrition. Part Two covers
atherosclerosis, obesity, diabetes and metabolic
syndrome, hypertension, and dyslipidemia, with
specific recommendations for effective exercise
programs to manage each disease. Finally, Part
Three discusses behavior change and then
summarizes all the exercise prescription
information for each chronic disease in a single
chapter.
  The Mammary Gland / Human Lactation / Milk
Synthesis Bruce L. Larson,2013-10-22 Lactation: A
Comprehensive Treatise, Volume IV, The Mammary
Gland/Human Lactation/Milk Synthesis, forms the
fourth in a series. When the first three volumes
were published in 1974, publication of future
volumes was not contemplated. However, the
gratifying acceptance by the scientific community
and the continuation of rapid advances in
lactation, have provided the impetus for the
continuation of the series. The present volume is
concerned with general aspects of the mammary
gland, human lactation, and mechanisms of milk
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synthesis. The volume is divided into three main
parts. Part I covers some aspects of the mammary
gland and lactation not discussed in the first
three volumes and expands on others. Topics
discussed include the development of the mammary
apparatus and neuroendocrine control of lactation.
Part II is devoted to more specific consideration
of human lactation as a whole. It includes studies
on breast feeding and the breast cancer process.
Part III on milk synthesis deals with the
mechanisms of milk synthesis; enzymology and
control of lactose biosynthesis; molecular aspects
of milk protein biosynthesis; and ion and water
transport in the mammary gland.
  Inorganic Reaction Mechanisms A G
Sykes,2007-10-31 Specialist Periodical Reports
provide systematic and detailed review coverage of
progress in the major areas of chemical research.
Written by experts in their specialist fields the
series creates a unique service for the active
research chemist, supplying regular critical in-
depth accounts of progress in particular areas of
chemistry. For over 80 years the Royal Society of
Chemistry and its predecessor, the Chemical
Society, have been publishing reports charting
developments in chemistry, which originally took
the form of Annual Reports. However, by 1967 the
whole spectrum of chemistry could no longer be
contained within one volume and the series
Specialist Periodical Reports was born. The Annual
Reports themselves still existed but were divided
into two, and subsequently three, volumes covering
Inorganic, Organic and Physical Chemistry. For
more general coverage of the highlights in
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chemistry they remain a 'must'. Since that time
the SPR series has altered according to the
fluctuating degree of activity in various fields
of chemistry. Some titles have remained unchanged,
while others have altered their emphasis along
with their titles; some have been combined under a
new name whereas others have had to be
discontinued. The current list of Specialist
Periodical Reports can be seen on the inside flap
of this volume.
  High-Density Lipoproteins Christopher J.
Fielding,2008-11-21 This book meets the long-
awaited need for a comprehensive overview of the
biological role of HDLs. Edited by one of the
pioneers in HDL and cholesterol research, this
monograph summarizes current knowledge on HDL
turnover, regulation and physiology. Clearly
structured, the various sections cover HDL
structure, formation, secretion and removal, as
well as plasma metabolic factors. The biological
activities and clinical aspects are equally
discussed, as is the impact of HDL on common
diseases and their prevention.
  Synchrony and Diachrony Anna Giacalone
Ramat,Caterina Mauri,Piera Molinelli,2013-05-31
The focus of this volume is on the relation
between synchrony and diachrony. It is examined in
the light of the most recent theories of language
change and linguistic variation. What has
traditionally been treated as a dichotomy is now
seen rather in terms of a dynamic interface. The
contributions to this volume aim at exploring the
most adequate tools to describe and understand the
manifestations of this dynamic interface. Thorough
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analyses are offered on hot topics of the current
linguistic debate, which are all involved in the
analysis of the synchrony-diachrony interface:
gradualness of change, synchronic variation and
gradience, constructional approaches to
grammaticalization, the role of contact-induced
transfer in language change, analogy. Case studies
are discussed from a variety of languages and
dialects including English, Welsh, Latin, Italian
and Italian dialects, Dutch, Swedish, German and
German dialects, Hungarian. This volume is of
great interest to a broad audience within
linguistics, including historical linguistics,
typology, pragmatics, and areal linguistics.
  Neue Methoden Der Epenforschung Hildegard L. C.
Tristram,1998
  High-Density Lipoproteins as Biomarkers and
Therapeutic Tools Kyung-Hyun Cho,2019-05-27 This
book is the first of two volumes that offer a
comprehensive, up-to-date account of current
knowledge regarding high-density lipoprotein
(HDL), the changes that occur in HDL under
different conditions, the clinical applications of
HDL, and means of enhancing HDL functionality. HDL
comprises a diverse group of lipoproteins and its
composition and metabolism are dynamic. In this
volume, the focus is on the changes observed in
HDL under different health statuses, with
particular attention to the functional and
structural correlations of HDL and apolipoprotein
A-1. The impacts of a wide variety of factors on
HDL are examined in depth, covering, for example,
diet, exercise, smoking, age, diverse diseases,
and different forms of environmental pollution. It



7

has long been known that HDL has anti-
atherosclerotic and antidiabetic properties, and
more recently its anti-aging activities have been
recognized. These benefits of HDL are highly
dependent on its lipids, proteins,
apolipoproteins, and enzymes, and specifically
their composition and ratios. In documenting the
latest knowledge in this field, this volume will
be of interest to both researchers and clinicians.
  Physical Fitness/sports Medicine ,1991 Consists
of citations selected from those contained in the
National Library of Medicine's Medical Literature
Analysis and Retrieval System.
  Telamonian Ajax Sophie Marianne
Bocksberger,2022-01-22 Telamonian Ajax provides a
complete overview of the development of Telamonian
Ajax's myth in archaic and classical Greece.
Bocksberger's study focuses on the Panhellenic
figure of Ajax in early Greek hexameter poetry and
archaic art, in the art of archaic and classical
Aegina, and in the art of archaic and classical
Athens.
  Cumulated Index Medicus ,1988
  Molybdenum Enzymes Thomas G. Spiro,1985-11-14
Volume 7 in the Metal Ions in Biology Series,
divided into two parts, covers the nitrogenase
enzyme complex and the molybdenum redox enzymes.
Part one covers the chemistry of Mo-Fe-S clusters
and their relationship to nitrogenase, cofactor
chemistry and biochemistry of nitrogenase,
spectroscopic and electrochemical studies of the
Fe-Mo cofactor and Fe-S clusters, and more. Part
Two surveys oxo-molybdenum chemistry, discusses
the nature of the molybdo-pterin complex, and
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describes the characteristics of several of the Mo
redox enzymes.
  Cultures of Empire: Rethinking Venetian Rule,
1400–1700 ,2020-07-27 This book investigates
perceptions, modes, and techniques of Venetian
rule in the early modern Eastern Mediterranean
(1400–1700) between colonial empire, negotiated
and pragmatic rule; between soft touch and
exploitation; in contexts of former and continuous
imperial belongings; and with a focus on
representations and modes of rule as well as on
colonial daily realities and connectivities.
  Index to Theses Accepted for Higher Degrees by
the Universities of Great Britain and Ireland and
the Council for National Academic Awards ,1972
  Essays on Ancient History Chester G. Starr,1979
  Lexique. Lexicologie. Lexicographie. Pierre
Swiggers,Alfons Wouters,2003 A joke, one might
think, knowing that ancient grammar famously
lacked a syntactic component. Not so, say the
scholars: the very absence of the category syntax
calls for theoretical and historical analysis, and
a scratch at the surface reveals that ancient
grammarians did indeed recognize and deal with
various aspects of syntax. The 16 papers, five of
them in English and the others in German or
French, look at syntactic description and
reflection in antiquity, Alexandrian grammarians
and syntax, virtues and vices of speech, and the
Latin and Byzantine heritage. Distributed by the
David Brown Book Company. Annotation : 2004 Book
News, Inc., Portland, OR (booknews.com).
  Onomatopoeia in the World’s Languages Lívia
Körtvélyessy,Pavol Štekauer,2024-04-01 This is the
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very first publication mapping onomatopoeia in the
languages of the world. The publication provides a
comprehensive, multi-level description of
onomatopoeia in the world’s languages. The sample
covers six macro-areas defined in the WALS:
Euroasia, Africa, South America, North America,
Australia, Papunesia. Each language-descriptive
chapter specifies phonological, morphological,
word-formation, semantic, and syntactic properties
of onomatopoeia in the particular language.
Furthermore, it provides information about the
approach to onomatopoeia in individual linguistic
traditions, the sources of data on onomatopoeia,
the place and the function of onomatopoeia in the
system of each language.
  Histones and Other Basic Nuclear Proteins Gary
S. Stein,Janet L. Stein,1989-06-30 This
comprehensive book is a compilation of Professor
Lubomir S. Hnilica's twenty years of research
experimentally addressing the chemistry and the
biological functions of chromosomal proteins. The
histones and other nuclear proteins found
associated with DNA in a number of tissues and
cell types are featured. Lubomir Hnilica played a
major role in establishing the extent to which
these basic chromosomal polypeptides are conserved
and the manner in which they interact with DNA to
modify chromatin structure. In addition, non-
histone chromosomal protein research is explained,
and his technique of applying several biochemical
and immunological approaches to the
characterization of this complex and heterogeneous
class of chromosomal polypeptides is discussed.
Highlighted is the use of chemical crosslinking
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for studying protein/DNA interactions in intact
cells. The proteins as well as the structure,
organization, and regulation of the genes are also
presented.
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